
13 Norham Gardens. 

(hand-written) 

Dear Adami, 

w.o. to J. George Adami. 
Nov. 30th, 1915. 

Many thanks for your note re B. t. would it be worth while to 

talk with Barlow and get the venereal corn. to approach the War Office 

and urge extension of police powers to deal with the question'l 
Yours etc., 

Wm. Osler. 


